
 

Safeguarding Statement 

The Flying High Partnership is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children within 
schools. It expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

Together we believe that the child’s welfare is always of paramount importance, and that all children have a right to 
be protected from abuse regardless of their age, disability, gender reassignment, race, religion or belief, sex, or sexual 
orientation. All suspicions and allegations of abuse will be taken seriously and responded to swiftly and appropriately 
in accordance with School’s Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy. 

The Flying High Partnership recognises its responsibility to safeguard the welfare of all children by protecting them 
from emotional, sexual, 
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